January 2004

Praise the Lord the next time you receive our prayer letter, we will be writing from Argentina.  We have been anticipating this moment for a long time and after many frustrating experiences with paperwork for our visas, we are now ready to leave for Argentina.  On January 20th, we will be flying out of Dayton, Ohio and arriving in Argentina the next morning.  We plan to begin looking for a house right away and from there find a strategic place to begin the church.  


We would like to extend an invitation for you to come visit us in Argentina this summer.  We would love to have church groups visit us who have a desire to serve the Lord and help in world missions.  As we begin a new church, there will be many opportunities to serve the Lord and also see a country that is in need of a Saviour.  Make plans now to take your missions trip this summer in Argentina.  If you would like to contact us about this, please email us at bush@reachingall.com.

Enclosed in this prayer letter, you received a newsletter called the Baptist Cry for World Evangelism.  We believe this will be a blessing to you and will have many helps that will challenge you to open your eyes to world missions.  We believe with all our hearts that God wants to see this world evangelized and that God has commanded every Christian to take part in this effort.  One of the key elements in this newsletter is a special invitation to all college-age young people.  This week-long camp will be held in Sand Mountain, Georgia on June 7-11.  This camp focused on missions will stir and motivate young people to get involved in world missions.  
We would like to ask you to pray for the following things:


No problems with customs as we take our belongings to Argentina


Finding a house quickly upon our arrival in Argentina


Safety for our family


Location for the church


God’s presence and blessing upon our lives

 

Yours to evangelize the world in our generation,

 

Jeff, Mindy, Lydia and Adriana Bush
Missionaries to Argentina
Macedonia World Baptist Missions 
e-mail -- bush@reachingall.com
web pg -- www.reachingall.com
